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Managed Accounts Holdings Limited CEO, David Heather speaks to Finance News Network 
 
 
Managed Accounts Holdings Limited (ASX: MGP) (‘’the Company’’) is pleased to provide shareholders  
with an update on the Company and its recent FY16 achievements as highlighted at the Company’s recent 
Annual General Meeting.  
 
 
Also highlighted in the update are initiatives underway to further drive revenue and profitability into  
the Company. 
 
 
To view the video online, please copy and paste the URL below into your web browser: 
 
http://www.finnewsnetwork.com.au/MediaCenter/MediaCenterMobile.aspx?Site=FNN410  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
 
David Heather 
Chief Executive Officer 
M: 0419 439 570 
E: david.heather@managedaccounts.com.au 
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